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June 28, 2024 

Sent via electronic mail to secretary@puc.idaho.gov 

 
Ms. Jan Noriyuki 
Commission Secretary 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
472 West Washington Street 
Boise, Idaho 83720 
 
 

Re:  GNR-T-24-01 – 2024 Annual ETC Filing – Ziply Fiber of Idaho, LLC 

 

Dear Ms. Noriyuki: 

Ziply Fiber of Idaho, LLC dba Ziply Fiber hereby files a signed affidavit pursuant to Commission 
Order 29841. Ziply Fiber confirms that it filed FCC Form 481 and required attachments with 
USAC according to FCC rules on June 17, 2024.   
 
Ziply Fiber requests the Idaho Public Utilities Commission to file the annual certification 
regarding federal high cost support with the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC) 
and the FCC, pursuant to 47 CFR 54.314(a).  
 
Any questions or notifications pertaining to this filing should be directed to me at (503) 431-0458 
or by email at jessica.epley@ziply.com. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Epley 
VP - Regulatory & External Affairs  

RECEIVED            
2024 June 28  AM   10:10

IDAHO PUBLIC   
UTILITIES COMMISSION
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